
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
 

Thank you to all those who 

came to support their children 

during the Christmas 

performance. We are very proud 

of the children and the effort 

they have made. We have one 

performance left before the big 

day and hope to see you there. 

 

Date and time reminder: 

Thursday 13th December at 2pm  

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 10/12/2018. 

English 

We will be: Working on the book ‘The Snow Lamb’ 

How to support your child:  Revisit expanded 

noun phrases (ENPs) with your child. An expanded noun 

phrase is where at least one adjective is placed in front of 

the noun. If two adjectives are used, these need 

separating by using a comma. Ask them to describe 

everyday household objects using ENPs—e.g. the boiling, 

hot kettle. 

Maths  

We will be learning: Times tables 

Key vocabulary: Multiply, divide, lots of, groups 

How to support your child: There are loads of 

times tables resources out there to support your child. 

These can be found by doing a quick internet search. 

Good websites include: ‘Hit the Button’ game and 

TTRockstars, for which your child should have a log in. 

Times tables tend to lend themselves to traditional ways 

of learning, so even something as simple as writing out 

the 2/3/5/10 times table in order is a useful exercise. Any 

questions, please come and ask us. 


